Thessaloniki 10/04/2019

REPUBLIC OF GREECE

MINISTRY OF INTERIOR

CABINET OF DEPUTY MINISTER FOR MACEDONIA & TRACE
Tel: ++302310379401-4

Fax: ++302310 263332

Dear Mr Mile Dimitrovski

The 1*'Balkan Forum has been successfully completed and now belongs to history as
an important milestone in the further establishment and strengthening of Balkan
cooperation.

The dialogue developed during the Forum was very fruitful and constructive, s well
as the conclusions were very useful for the promotion of our common strategic aim
to achieve Balkan co-development.

With these thoughts, | would like to thank you both for your active participation in
the 1st Balkan Forum and for your valuable contribution to the achievement of its
aims through the presentation of your views.

Finally, I am looking forward to meet you again in the next 2" Balkan Forum which
will take place in Thessaloniki at April 2019.

Best Regards

The Deputy Minister of Interior
(Sector of Macedonia & Thrace)

Eleftheria Chatzigeorgiou



